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To enable members to get to know other members

in their street, we’re running a competition to design a sticker.
We need something which members who want to can display
in their window to show discreetly that BTC members live there.

stickers should be circles or squares 5

10cm diameter or sides

10cm visible from street level if windows are on [€— 10em —
upper floors
simple designs with no text will work best : %ﬁ
rockley

Entries may be on paper or digital, and up to three entries per household are allowed.
Please send digital entries to hello@brockley.coop Paper entries can be dropped in at the office.
Closing date is 31st March.



Xmas - the panto

“It was a great performance as
usual and plenty of laughs for
the children and adults alike.

We even got a shout out as an
organisation which was
lovely.”

Xmas — the draw

To honour Brockley Co-op's 50th
Jubilee, BTC Voice raffled 8 prizes: 5x
Love2Shop £50 vouchers and 3x M&S
hampers at the December 2024
General Meeting.

Here is Lily opening up the hamper
that the family won in the draw!




This vyear®s
seaside trip —

Viking Bay,
Broadstairs!

Hold the date:

Saturday 16"
August

More details to follow

Quick cheesy
biscuitls

100g plain flour (may be brown)
100g soft butter or spread

80g grated cheese — at least half
parmesan

2 tsp mustard powder (optional)

Put the ingredients into a blender and
blend until everything sticks together
in a sort of dough.

Roll this into a cylinder about 4cm
across, with your hands, and put in
the fridge in a bag for 30 minutes.

Slice into rounds about 5mm thick
and bake at 190°C (gas mark 5). You
may need two batches.

These do not keep very well, but tend
to get eaten quickly!

Photo book

The photos and captions which you
might have seen at the July party
are being printed up in a book —
more details soon!

1974 - 2024

Oral Histories and Portraits
of our Members




Street trees?

Brockley Co-Op tenant Jim Carey
issues instructions as sons, Tadhg
and Aedan do all the hard work
feeding 20 litres of water a week to
their new 50th Anniversary
Brockley Co-Op Canadian Maple
street tree.

Photo by Brockley Co-Op tenant
Peter Brooker.

If you would like to take care of a
Tree for BTC, please contact
hello@brockley.coop for more
information.

Dets® cormer

Kathy Vanner says: This is Alfie, a former feral kitten, who 14 years down
the line has decided he loves a lap to snuggle on.

Hobbies include admin obstruction and eating flies, although the latter has
become slightly more tricky since he had most of his teeth removed - they
keep escaping through the gaps.







